
Town of Ennis 

328 W. Main St. 

Ennis, MT 59729 

Phone (406) 682-4287 

Fax (406) 682-5011 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Update 
April 15th, 2023 10:45am 

 

Water Main Break Affects Town of Ennis Residents 
Boil Water Advisory Has Been Lifted 

 

April 15th 2023 10:45am Water Service has been restored to all affected customers. DEQ Boil 

Water Advisory Has Been Lifted 

 

Montana DEQ informed the Town of Ennis after five bacteriological samples taken 4/14/2023 

showed satisfactory results the Boil Water Advisory Has Been Lifted. 

 

Beginning Monday April 17th, 2023 roadwork will resume in downtown Ennis to inspect and 

repair the north side of the road damaged by the water main break.  

 

NO PARKING will be permitted from Monday April 17th, 2023 at 3am on East Main Street where 

the existing traffic cones were located until the project is completed. East Main Street (US287) 

will once again be restricted to one lane with traffic control devices while the work is being 

completed. Please slow down, have patience, and drive cautiously around the workers. 

 

Water pickup is cancelled. 
 

See page 2 for the MT DEQ Return to Normal Use order. 

 

For immediate updates please visit the Town of Ennis’s web page at www.ennismontana.org 

 

This will be the final update regarding this incident. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 
 

Boil Water Advisory Has Been Lifted 
for 

The Town of Ennis 
MT0000208 

 
 

Our water system experienced a water main break which could have resulted in contamination of the 
water supply. Because of the loss of pressure, it was unknown if contaminants could have infiltrated the 
distribution system. Five bacteriological samples taken 4/14/2023 showed satisfactory results and 
repairs were completed along with disinfection and flushing. 

 
This Boil Water Advisory has been lifted. The Town of Ennis public water supply had experienced a loss 
of pressure due to a water main break. Water system personnel worked diligently to get the water main 
repaired and disinfected. 
 

What should I do? 

Return to normal use. 
 

What is being done?  

Bacteriological samples of the water were collected on 4/14/2023 and have satisfactory 

results. 
  
For more information, please contact Ennis Public Works 406-900-1046 
 

This notice is being sent to you by the Town of Ennis 
State Water System ID#: MT0000208 
 

 


